K-1 ATHELTICS CARNIVAL

On Friday 18th June, Kinder and Year 1 students held their very first St Pat's Athletics Carnival! The windy weather didn't scare us away! We started the day by marching in our colour houses, showing great team spirit and enthusiasm. Mrs Wilkinson then declared the carnival officially open! The first events were our class races, where we each got to race in our own lanes (thanks Mr Pearce!). After our races, we were still keen for more, so we spread out for our novelty games and relays. We finally started to feel a little tired and worn out, so we gathered together once more for the presentation of our sports awards. We finished the day with a shared lunch with our friends and family that had come to watch us and cheer us on. A very big thank you to the Year 6 Sports Leaders who helped to run the day and make it a success. It was a great day full of fun, laughter and sportsmanship!

















